April 12, 1957

Roland Rich Woolley
Loco Hills, New Mexico

Dear Sir:

In answer to your letter of April 9, 1957,
Your have not submitted a C-103 results of Plugging.

Please submit to this office as soon as possible,
C-103 in triplicate.

Yours very truly,

O1L CONSERVATION COMMISSION

M. L. Armstrong,
Supervisor, District No. 2
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